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Applications Now Available for  

Building Futures Foundation Scholarship Program 
Over $11,000 available for local students pursuing careers in building industry 

  

 

Vancouver, Wash – (March 5, 2018) – The Building Futures Foundation (BFF), the non-profit 
arm of the Building Industry Association of Clark County, is pleased to announce that the 2018 
scholarship application process is now open! To apply the online application must be completed 
by April 13. 
 
Students living in Clark County who plan to pursue a career in the building industry and will be 
attending a college, university, or trade/technical school for the 2018/19 school year, or will be 
enrolled in a verified apprenticeship affiliated with the construction industry, are all 
encouraged to apply. 
 
For details on the Building Futures Foundation, a list of 2017 scholarship award winners and a 
link to the application:  http://biaofclarkcounty.org/community/building-futures-foundation/ 
 
 

### 
 

 
The Building Futures Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit educational foundation, which raises money via 
donations and event contributions, in an effort to award annual scholarships to local students pursuing 
an education and future career in the building trades. 
 
The Building Futures Foundation has promoted public education, student scholarship and 
environmentally sensitive building practices in the building industry since 2002. 
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